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MIRAMAR HOTEL 
CHERRY 4-5685 

November 25, 1959 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.D. 2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania. 

Dear Mr. Geary; 

This is confirmation of your report on our frequency 
test on November 6, 1959, for which we thank you very much. 

November 6th was a good listening morning in your 
state as we have received four reports from there on our November 
test. We have checked with our engineer who made the test and he 
verifies your report. 

Thank you for your kind wishes to WFBS and our 
personnel. Our staff is small, but very hard working. Mr. Brown 
awns the station and does almost everything there is to be done, 
and I help him. We have two full time announcers and a part-time. 
We are native Tennesseans, but love Florida as our adopted home 
since 1948, where we were bankers for more than 33 years. 

Please consider tiis as an invitation to come down 
to the MIRACLE STRIP of Florida where you will find the finest 
fishing anywhere, and the whitest sand beaches in the World, plus 
the beautiful Gulf of Mexico. 

you and yours. 

k 

May the Thanksgiving season be very pleasant for 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. H. French Brown, Sr. 
Program Director 

WF6s 104 


